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1 

 
  

Food Bank  
Donations Begin  

2   Hot Lunch  

 

Parent/Teacher  
Virtual Interviews 

 
All gift card  

donations are due for 
our basket raffle by 

today or drop off  
tomorrow 
Thank You   

3 
 

NO SCHOOL FOR 
STUDENTS   

 
 

Parent /Teacher 
Virtual/Phone  

Interviews  AM 
Teacher Learning 

PM  
      

4 

5 
 
 
 

 

6  
 

  
 

7      Hot Lunch    

 

 

8   
PSSC Meeting @ 

6:30 
 
 

ONLINE HOT LUNCH 
 ORDERS ARE DUE  

TONIGHT @11:59PM  
 

9    Hot Lunch   

 
 

10   
 

Whole School  
PJ Day 

To say thank you  
for selling K Cups! 

11 
 

12 
 
Virtual  
Concert  
Recordings 
this Week 

13      
 

Grade 3  
Ceramics  

(Teachers will send 

the schedule) 

14   Hot Lunch   

 
 

Grade 3  
Ceramics  

(Teachers will send      

the schedule) 

15  
Grade 3 Ceramics  
 (Teachers will send the 

schedule) 
 

ONLINE HOT LUNCH 
 ORDERS ARE DUE  

TONIGHT @11:59PM  

 

16   Hot Lunch   

 
Grade 3 Ceramics  

(Teachers will send the 

schedule) 
 

Last Day for Food 
Bank Collection   

Thank You! 

17 

Hubbard 
Grinch Day            
 

Don’t forget to wear 
Grinchy Green 
theme today! 

 

18 
 

19 
Look for Details 

for more  
Holiday Spirit  
this month! 

20 
Raffle Gift  
Card/ Basket 
Tickets &  
Money are due 
today! 

21  Hot Lunch   

 
Raffle Basket 
Draws Today! 

 
Virtual  

Christmas  
Concert Viewing 

22     23   Hot Lunch   
 
Last Day of Classes!  

 
Happy Holidays from 

Hubbard Staff! 
 

24   
Back to School  
January 10th 

 
There will be 
NO  LUNCH 
Program on 

the first week 
back after the 

holidays.  
Bring your 

Lunch! 

 

Student Safety Concerns! Again, we are asking for your help in keeping children safe and healthy. 
 Students are required to have at least two masks with them at all times.  Please make sure that your child is prepared and 

protected. Protecting themselves, means protecting one another. Monitor your child’s health and stay home if you are sick. 

 PARKING LOT safety cannot be stressed enough, especially with ice and snow on the ground.  Please use the same cau-
tion in our lot with all children as you would like to see for your own. Make extra time, and be mindful of little people getting 
in and out of cars.  

 BRRRR… It is cold outside.  Please make sure that your children come to school dressed appropriately for the weather.  
Students spend recess times outside, and we have had several students coming without boots, hats, and mittens. 

 All students need to have a water bottle with them at school, there is no drinking fountain, only a filling station.  It’s a great 
Christmas gift idea as we have several without a bottle. 

     Hubbard Happenings December 2021  
Don’t Miss Out on the News!  

December is always a busy month at Hubbard, and students will keep continue  
learning with a sprinkle of special events and activities.  Our virtual concert will 
be recorded on our private youtube channel and the link will be sent out closer 
to the concert date. Let’s be clear, COVID cannot take the Hubbard Hurricane 
spirit from us! 
 
Gift Card Donations In order to build our raffle draws we are in need of gift card or 
gift certificate donations.  Please sent those in by Dec. 2nd or 3rd!  Thanks so much. 
 
Raffle Tickets There will be tickets sold on an assortment of Gift Cards/Baskets this 
year.  Tickets are $1.00 each or 3 for $2.00.  Note that each student will go home with 
some tickets on the week of December 6th.  If you would like to buy more, please ask 
your child’s teacher. The due date for all raffle tickets is Monday, December 20th. The 
draw for tickets will be December 21st.  Thank you for your support!  

Hubbard Gives Back!  Helping Hands at Hubbard are collecting food donations for 
food boxes to be donated to the Oromocto Food Bank. Please send your food or 
monetary donations to the school by Thursday, December 16th. Thanks in advance 
for your support.  Every little bit helps!  In additions some classes will be writing cards 
to Seniors in the area, and to Canadian Forces members who are away from home 
this year.  Our wishes are sent to each of them! 

Grinch Day is on December 17th  Students will hear or be able to watch this 
longstanding favorite story.  Grinch Day is always a nice way to celebrate our 
hearts growing, as realized by that old green fella.  All students are asked to 
dress in Grinchy Green theme! Thank you in advance for your help in continu-
ing to send in food items that we will donate on this day.  Our parent group 

will provide a green treat for students!  

With our Thanks and because of your support, our school profited just over 
$2,200.00 from our K Cup fundraiser.  Top winners had a chance to silly string their 
teacher this week and received a gift card from Chapters.  Students also raised 
enough for a School Pajama Day, this will be on Friday, December 10th!  Thank you 
for your help.  Funds will go toward technology and year end activities at Hubbard.  
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
November Athletes of the Month were  Grade 3: Kenzie & Landon  Grade 4: Brynn 
& Owen and Grade 5: Tyler & Alexis.  Congratulations Hurricanes! 
In intramurals this month, we will be finishing up soccer and beginning floor hockey.  
 
Several students received RESPECT Ribbons this week. Our focus was on            

Responsibility and Empathy.  This month we are working on SELF-SUFFICENCY 
placing an importance on learning how to be independent, and accountable for 
ourselves!  Talk it up at home, they can do it! 
 

                                             Have a Happy & Safe Holiday! 

  Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Be sure to book a time for 
a conversation with your 
child’s teacher this week.    
Notices have been sent 

home.  Thank you parents 
and staff. for working     

together! 


